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At the end of each academic year, a male and female student-athlete are recognized as
winners of the Red Brown Cup, presented to West Virginia University's most outstanding
all-around student-athletes. The Red Brown Cup encompasses the student-athlete's
athletic, academic and civic achievement.

The award is in memory of Robert "Red" Brown, who served as WVU's 13th men's
basketball coach from 1950-54 before becoming WVU's fourth Athletic Director in 1954.
Brown's athletic career spanned nearly 50 years.

The head coach from each sport nominates a student-athlete to the Athletic Council. The
winners are announced each May.



